Thursday, January 26, 2012
Thank you for your gift to Action Against Hunger

Dear Yank Barry,

Thank you for your gift and for sharing our conviction that deaths from starvation should be as
rare as they are tragic.

In 2011, we helped some 6 million people in desperate need, including over 850,000 in East
Africa, where a once-in-a-generation drought caused the United Nations to declare famine
conditions this fall. We were one of the only organizations working on the ground in Somalia,
where conditions were worst due to a combination of extreme drought and political instability.
We don’t know where we’ll be needed in 2012, but your support ensures that we will be able to
help when called upon. On behalf of our staff and beneficiaries, thanks again!

Sincerely,

Nan Dale
Chief Executive Officer
Action Against Hunger | ACF-USA

Action Against Hunger is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit corporation. All contributions are tax-deductible to the full extent of the law;
no goods or services were provided in return.
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